

Are you interested in finding out more about

 KENNET/ 81 CHRISTCHURCH ROAD SURGERY?

Would you like to influence the development of local health services?

Why not come along to discuss your ideas and hear about planned changes.

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 15th January 2020
AT 81 CHRISTCHURCH ROAD SURGERY AT 7.00 P.M 
If you would like to come along to the meeting, or if you have any queries about the Patient Participation Group, then please contact:


